
   
 
 Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 77 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust (NGH) on 03/05/2018.  
 
Please provide your spend on recruitment process outsourcing in the last available full 
financial year (please note the year in your response). 
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information: 
 
The Trust does not outsource any aspect of the recruitment process. 
 
Please provide the following information that you have pertaining to your spend on bank staff 
management in the last available full financial year (please note the year in your response).  
 

1. Internal spend bank staff management  
 
£109,000 

 
2. Outsourced spend on bank staff management 

 
£0 
 

Please provide the following information that you have pertaining to your spend on agency 
recruitment fees for permanent staff positions (not including salaries) in the last available full 
financial year (please note the year in your response). 
  
1. Spend on agency recruitment fees for permanent staff (not including salaries) – medical 

staff 
2. Spend on agency recruitment fees for permanent staff (not including salaries) – nursing 

staff 
3. Spend on agency recruitment fees for permanent staff (not including salaries) – allied 

health professionals (AHPs) and health science services (HSS) staff 
4. Spend on agency recruitment fees for permanent staff (not including salaries) – non 

medical, non clinical (NMNC) staff 
 
Unfortunately I am unable to provide you with the information you have requested, for the 
following reasons:  
 
I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not collate the information that you have 
requested.   
Unfortunately, we cannot split the agency recruitment fees by staff group therefore 
unable to provide the requested figures. 
 
 


